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HOWARD PRIMARY PTA 

3rd May 2017 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

Thank you for your continued support – our new picnic tables have arrived for the 

playground and look great; a supply of dictionaries and thesauruses have been purchased 

along with book scanners!  

 

WHERE’S WALLY 

We are supporting the school council in raising money for a defibrillator. The school 

council members will be going around classrooms selling ‘Where’s Wally’ posters over the 

next few days. Hidden in these posters are some of the school staff!  

There is a poster for nursery, a poster for P1-P3 and a poster for P4-P7. Posters cost £1 

each.  All completed posters returned will have their names put in a hat and a winner out 

of each class will win a large packet of sharpie pens and for the nursery age, a colouring in 

set.  

 

FUN NIGHT 

Please see attached letter regarding fun night. 

 

Thank you once again 

 

Howard Primary PTA 
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